KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
MRS. FRIAR     12-14-18
Dear Parents,
WORD OF THE WEEK – did not have one
SIGHT WORDS OF THE WEEK – did not have
SPELLING WORDS – Merry Christmas!
THINGS TO REMEMBER – 
Spelling homework will have lined paper starting in January.  It will still be due on Fridays. Please look over your child’s spelling homework to make sure letters are formed neatly (as can be) and correctly.
Thank you for your attendance in our performance last night at Town of Tioga.  The students have worked really hard to learn their songs.  I want to take this time and wish each family a Merry Christmas!  I hope that the season is filled with much joy, laughter, and sharing. 
Thursday, December 20th is pajama day. Please make sure your child wears tennis shoes that day as we will still go outside.  We will have our class Holiday party starting around 12:45/1:00 that day.  You are welcomed to send in healthy snacks for the students to enjoy.  
NEXT WEEK:  We will be enjoying special crafts and “down” time from academics. Remember we do NOT have school on Friday, December 21st.  
Have a wonderful weekend.  
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